
 

 

 

 

 

Discontinuation of Products 

 

 

Products affected:  ET 104, ET 106, ET 108, ET 109 

     

 

Effectivity date:  end of 2017, afterwards stock clearance only 

 

Details: 

 

Due to worn-out tools, these silicone-rubber boots are discontinued. 
For replacement consider use of black neoprene boot ET 102. 
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Oliver Kluj 

Technical Director 


